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  Department of Computer science organized a guest lecture for II B.Sc (MPCs) 
students on “Software Engineering best practices and principles” on 13-11-
2022. The expert was Mr. T. Anil Kumar, Team lead Indigene, Bangalore. 
 Mr. Shaik Munwar Lecturer in Computer Science welcomed the Guest and 
participants and explained the objectives and expected outcomes of the Course. He also 
emphasized the benefits of such kind of ingenious activities. 

 
Mr. Shaik Munwar, Assistant Professor in CS. Introducing the guest Mr. T. Anil Kumar 

 
  In the session, T. Anil Kumar, Team lead, Indigene, Bangalore highlighted the 
importance of programming and soft skills needed for students who are seeking for software 
jobs. And he also explained about the principles to be followed while designing software 
applications. Basics and other tools needed for dynamic website designing.  

  



Mr. T. Anil Kumar, Delivering the lecture. 
  

 The session was followed by Q&A with vote of thanks by Mr.K.G.Ponnambalam. 
Guest Lecturer, Department of Computer Science.  

 
Vote of thanks by Mr. K.G. Ponnambalam 

 The session was a great success with more than 32 participants (BSC) and an eye 
opener to all the stakeholders who are actively involved in this session. 

 


